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Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 9 Spring 2024  

 Friday 15th March 2024 

Circus Tickets  
Tickets are now on sale 
for our Happy’s circus 
on 13th June. Tickets 
cost £10 each and 

children will receive a 
games/activity card to 
use on the games and 

stalls which will be 
available from 4:00pm 
in the grounds before 
the Big Top opens at 
5:30pm. The circus 

promises to be a 
fabulous event so buy 
your tickets early to 

avoid disappointment. 
Please use the link: 

https://buytickets.at/la
ndscoreprimaryschoolpt

a/1070541 
 
 
 

Menu Change 
EYFA and KS1 children 
will be having soft rolls 
instead of baguettes up 
until the Easter break. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dates for your Diary  

 

Red Nose Day Many thanks to 
everyone for the effort you have 
made with your bright colours and 

crazy hair today – including all the staff! Your kind 
donations for Comic Relief have raised over £200 
which is a great result for this very worthy charity. 
 

Cake Sale – Friday 22nd March Our Year 6 
children are planning to hold a cake sale next Friday 
after school in order to raise funds towards their 
Leavers’ Hoodies. Although we are only asking year 
6 parents to provide the cakes, we obviously need lots of you to bring your money along to buy 
a cake please. Cakes will cost 50p each. Many thanks and enjoy! 
 

Easter Bingo It's eyes down for our Easter Bingo.  The PTA are planning an Easter Bingo session 
on Thursday 21st March.  Doors will open at 3.45pm ready for ‘eyes down’ at 4pm.  Tickets are 
available in advance or on the door - use the QR code or the link: 

 https://buytickets.at/landscoreprimaryschoolpta/1187829 . Double books (2 tickets for 5 
games) cost £3.50 and a Bingo bundle (4 tickets for 5 games) costs £5.50. All tickets come with a 
drink and snack.  Further refreshments will be available to purchase and there will be a 
raffle.  Easter Egg prizes have been sponsored by Helmores. All children in EYFS to Year 4 will 
need to be accompanied by an adult, but children in Years 5 and 6 are allowed to come 
unaccompanied. 
 

After School Safety As the weather warms up and the evenings get lighter, it is lovely to see so 
many children and parents making use of the playground after school. However, we do have 
children who are being supervised by Kidz Star Club (KSC) at this time in the playground and we 
need to make sure that we safeguard everyone. Please can I ask you to respect the safety of all 
children and make sure that you don’t approach the children in KSC at any time. These children 
will be wearing the KSC T-shirts so are easily identifiable. Should you have any problems, please 
speak to a member of the KSC staff. 

Thursday 21st March 3:30pm 
Wednesday 27th March 2:00pm 
Thursday 28th March 
Monday 15th April          
Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May 
Tuesday 21st – Thursday 23rd May 
Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 
Monday 3rd June 
Thursday 13th June 
Monday 17th – Friday 21st June 
Tuesday 2nd July 
Monday 15th & Tuesday 16th July 6pm 
Thursday 18th July 
Monday 22nd July 2:00pm 
Tuesday 23rd July 

- Easter Bingo  
- Spring Concert (Landscore Musicians) 
- Last day of the Spring term  
- First day of the Summer term 
- Year 6 SATs week 
- Year 6 London residential 
- Half term holiday 
- Non pupil day 
- Happy’s Circus 
- Year 5 Grenville residential 
- Sports Day 
- Year 6 Performance 
- Whole school disco 
- Year 6 Leavers’ Presentation 
- Last day of the year  - 3:10pm Leavers’ Tunnel 

https://buytickets.at/landscoreprimaryschoolpta/1070541
https://buytickets.at/landscoreprimaryschoolpta/1070541
https://buytickets.at/landscoreprimaryschoolpta/1070541
https://buytickets.at/landscoreprimaryschoolpta/1187829
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Nut Free School 
Please remember that 

we are a nut free school 
as we have a number of 

children with nut 
allergies in the school. 
This nut ban includes 

peanut butter. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 Spring Concert On Wednesday 27th March at 2:00pm, some of our children will be performing 
in our Spring Concert which will take place in the school hall. This is an opportunity for our 
musicians and singers to showcase the work they have been doing with their music teachers. If 
your child is involved in a solo or small group performance, you will be invited to join us. As 
numbers are limited, please ensure that you collect a ticket from the office before the date. 
 

Football Holiday Club Saints South West are offering Easter Holiday 
Clubs between Tuesday 2nd April and Friday 12th April for children 
aged between 5 and 12 years. Places can be booked via the website 
and you can receive a £4.00 discount if you use the code JOLO98. 
Please use the QR code or the following link:   https://saints-
southwest.classforkids.io/camps   
 

Community Support Group Meetings – Led by the 
community for the community A local event has been 
planned to find out the level of interest for parent peer 
support groups. Suggestions include – ‘Support for families 
of SEND and neurodiverse children’, ‘Informal coffee and 
chat’ etc. Everyone is welcome to attend the event on 
Tuesday 23rd April 11am-3pm or Saturday 27th April 11am-
1pm at the Town Council Hub on the Square. 

 

New Headteacher - Mr Tim Williams I am very pleased to announce that the successful 
candidate for the headship position is, Tim Williams. I am confident that Tim will do a fantastic 
job in helping to maintain the unique qualities that make Landscore the very special place that 
we all know it is. He has written a short pen portrait about himself (see attached) so you can all 
start to get to know him and I know he is eager to start getting to know all of you. He will be 
visiting the school during the summer term so I’m sure lots of you will be able to say hello before 
he starts in September. 
 

Congratulations to two of our swimmers this week – Mia Brooks and 
Oscar Gosling. Mia has achieved her 400 metre award by swimming 48 
lengths of the pool and Oscar has now passed his Goldfish level 1 which is 
a great achievement. Very well done to you both and keep enjoying your 
swimming. 
Congratulations must also go to Eliza Henderson who has received her 
Book Quest certificate for reading 25 books. Eliza has really enjoyed doing 
her reading challenge and she found that her favourite 
books were the dinosaur ones. 
Final congratulations must go to our Year 3/4 children 
who played in a netball tournament on Monday at 
Haywards. The children all played really well and Elsie  
Stoyle was awarded the Player of the Tournament medal  
for her great shooting skills. Very well done Elsie and the  
team! 
 

I hope you all have a great weekend. 
 

Debbie Main   
 

https://saints-southwest.classforkids.io/camps
https://saints-southwest.classforkids.io/camps

